
Question on notice no. 26

Portfolio question number: SI-122

2024-25 Supplementary budget estimates

Economics Committee, Industry, Science and Resources Portfolio

Senator David Pocock: asked the Department of Industry, Science and Resources on
7 November 2024—

Senator DAVID POCOCK: Did they provide written submissions or were there
meetings?
Mr Jeremenko: There were definitely discussions that were held directly by us with
members of the consular corps here, as well as through our post over in Japan, in
terms of talking about the sort of things that we were thinking about putting together
for the government as part of the early days of the strategy. I'll leave it there.
Senator DAVID POCOCK: Thank you. Could you provide, on notice, any written
submissions or notes from those meetings?
Mr Jeremenko: Senator, I forgot about the second part of your question. I should add
that all of the submissions that we have permission to publish-some people want
confidential submissions-will be up on our website. I just can't recall whether we
actually have a public submission from a Japanese company or the government.
Senator DAVID POCOCK: Thank you. Given there were other meetings, if there are
minutes or recordings of what was discussed, that would also be very useful, so could
you please provide those, on notice.
Answer —
Please see attached answer.
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Senator DAVID POCOCK:  Did they provide written submissions or were there meetings?  

Mr Jeremenko:  There were definitely discussions that were held directly by us with members of the 

consular corps here, as well as through our post over in Japan, in terms of talking about the sort of 

things that we were thinking about putting together for the government as part of the early days of 

the strategy. I'll leave it there.   

Senator DAVID POCOCK:  Thank you. Could you provide, on notice, any written submissions or 

notes from those meetings?  

Mr Jeremenko:  Senator, I forgot about the second part of your question. I should add that all of the 

submissions that we have permission to publish—some people want confidential submissions—will 

be up on our website. I just can't recall whether we actually have a public submission from a 

Japanese company or the government.   

Senator DAVID POCOCK:  Thank you. Given there were other meetings, if there are minutes or 

recordings of what was discussed, that would also be very useful, so could you please provide 

those, on notice.  

ANSWER

The Department met with Japanese stakeholders during the Future Gas Strategy consultation period, 

including government officials from Japan. The Department received 15 submissions from Japanese 

stakeholders, including one from the Japanese Government. Of these submissions, seven have been 

published on the Department’s website and eight were submitted confidentially, including the 

submission from the Japanese Government.  


